
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Members, 
 
In line with our CSR programs that will benefit our own community, PMTLAI will be giving 
away school supplies for children of our member companies’ chosen employees. We have 
allocated 100 packs for Grade School students and 100 packs for High School students. 
 
The distribution will be at PMTLAI office from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm on 15th of May 2018 
(Tuesday). 
 
We would like to request each member to nominate one (1) of their rank and file employees 
who would need these most. 
 
Kindly fill up the attached form and submit it via email at pmtlai.secretariat@gmail.com and 
send your nominated staff to claim the items. 
 
For further inquiries you may call the PMTLAI secretariat thru Ms. Jenielyn Deluso at 852-7180. 
 
Happy Balik Eskwela!!! 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
PHILIPPINE MULTIMODAL TRANSPORT AND LOGISTICS ASSOCIATION INC. (PMTLAI) 
 
==================================================================================== 

REGISTRATION 
Company: ________________________________________________________________ 
Contact Person: _________________________ Contact No.: ____________________ 
Name of Employee: ________________________________________________________  
Designation:  □ Driver □ Messenger  □ Rank & File □ Office Staff 
 

BENEFICIARY DETAILS: 

Name:  ______________________________________    

Gender:    □ Male   □ Female    

Educational: □ Grade School   □ High School    

PHILIPPINE MULTIMODAL TRANSPORT AND 
 LOGISTICS ASSOCIATION INC. 

2/F Rm. 225 Bldg. B Sky Freight Bldg, NAIA Avenue, Brgy. Sto. Niño Parañaque City, 
Tel No  : 852-7180/853-2724/852-1745 ● Fax no. 853-0549  

Email address: pmtlai.secretariat@gmail.com / training01.pmtlai@gmail.com 
TIN No. 009-847-659-0000 VAT Registered  
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